November 4, 2013

. To Whom It May Concern:

In reference to the litigation concerning Megafund and
Gary McDuff T have this to say:

The McDuff Family are long standing friends of mine for more than fifty
years. Therefore, I have known Gary most of his life. He played drums
for our family when we came to Pasadena back in the late 70°s — early
80’s. Our common interests were reflected in our casual conversations
including the music business and buses.

Gary never mentioned Megafund to me. I did not even know he was an
investor in Megafund. I do not know or have record of who told my Dad
(deceased May, 2006) and me about Megafund.

I regret that I cannot be of more assistance. My prayers continue for Gary
McDuff throughout this process.
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